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SLC to Coalville to Taggart’s Drive 
Meet 8:00am  Saturday, May 6, 2017 

 We’ll meet at Hogle Zoo at 8:00 for a 8:30 departure then proceed up and over Emigra-
tion Canyon then turning right on State Road 65, that will get us to the Freeway Entrance of I-
80. 
 From there we’ll head East on I-80 towards Silver Creek Road for our Drain and Gain, at 
Bell's Silver Creek gas station. 
 After a brief stop there we will get on the Freeway Entrance for Hyw 40 going South until 
we get to exit 4. Having 
exited 4 we’ll turn left 
onto State Road 248 
driving East until we 
reach the first intersec-
tion then turning left to 
get us onto Browns 
Canyon Road. Proceed-
ing up and over towards 
Peoa, then turning left
onto Hyw 32. 
 From there we’ll 
follow 32 through Rock-
port, Wanship, Hoyts-
ville Rd., Coalville, and 
Echo Dam Rd. Then 
slipping under the Free-
way pass to connect 
with Echo Road then 
turning left to put us 
through Henefer where 
we’ll connect with 
I-84 from there we fol-
low I-84 downhill to the 
Taggart’s exit. 
 
   -Larry Farrington 

British Field Day  June 17th at Liberty Park 



Antelope Island Run; April 22, 2017 Page 2 

The southern group from SLC area met up with the northern 
group for the drive onto the island paradise.  It was a beauti-
ful day for the LBCs. 



Journey to the Island Page 3 

 

MG Midges ? 



April is a good month for Tech Sessions Page 4 

 
 
 

BMCU members were cordially invited to a Wasatch 
Mountain Jaguar Register Tech Session on brakes 10am 
Saturday April 15. 
 
It was given by long time WMJR and BMCU member J 
Jennings, at his home in Murray. 
 
People could bring their brake issues for J and the 
assembled multitude to resolve. 
 
However, if the brakes on the car you were driving are 
the issue please do not attempt parking in their drive-
way. (Small joke.) 
 
  --Gary Lindstrom 
 
No tax questions were allowed; but lots of questions on brakes and fluids.  Thanks J 

Rich Weyland opened his shop to 
the BMCU for a wide-ranging  
series of tech sessions from re-
storing wooden dash boards to 
other topics brought up by 
BMCU members. 
 
Dennis Clark provided a presen-
tation on the nearly lost art of 
using lead for metal surface 
repairs. 
 
Refreshments were plentiful (a BMCU requirement).  Jim 
Stover grilled the hamburgers/brats/and 
Italian sausages—very good and very 
appreciated. 

 
These tech sessions 
are great for learning 
and sharing 
knowledge about our 
LBCs as well as being 
a great opportunity to 
meet other BMCU 
people. 
 
Thanks to Rich, Den-
nis, Jim and the many 
participants who had a  
great BMCU morning. 

Dennis Clark 

Rich Weyland 

Jim Stover 
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Lucas Calendar         2017 
 
Feb 4: Planning Dinner,  6876 S. Highland Dr., Cottonwood Heights; 6pm 
Mar 19:  St. Patty’s at MacCool’s, Sunday, 11am 
Mar 25:  Eureka UT, Gary Meldrum Memorial Drive, Cindy and Cory 
Wardell 
Apr 22: Antelope Island Run; Roger and Jill Davis 
May 6: Peoa/Rockport/Coalville/Taggerts, Larry Farrington 
May 27: Memorial Day Tour to Torrey, Jim Stover, Roger & Jill Davis 
Jun 17: British Field Day, Liberty Park SLC, Jon Hermance 
Jul 1: Eaglewood Festival of Speed Car Show, Bruce Oblad 
Jul 10-14: GOF West, Santa Maria, CA 
Aug 19: Trappers Loop and Huntsville BBQ, Pat and Donna Rich 
Sep 4: State Street Cruise, decorate your car, Marty Van Nood 
Sep 16: Alpine Loop and BBQ in South Fork Canyon, Drew Frink, Roger 
and Jill Davis 
Sep 30: Fall Colour Tour, Nebo Loop, Steen and Arlene Sorensen 
Oct: ???????????????????????????? 
Nov 4: End of Season Dinner, Jim Stover, Location TBD 

Midweek Madness - Watch the group site for email announcements 

Don’t forget impromptu events too.  Tech Session anyone? 

Please send ideas, suggestions, comments, articles, and/or photos for the 
BMCU Newsletter to the editor: robbfoye@gmail.com 

The British Motor Club of 
Utah welcomes anyone who 
owns or is a fan of classic 
British cars and trucks. 
Membership is free. If you 
are not a member and would 
like to join, go to our Con-
tact page and let us know! 

http://BMCUTAH.org  

If you would like to attend 
any of our events, you must 
adhere to the following 
rules: 

1. Show Up! 
2. Have fun! 

British Motor Club of Utah 
 

British Field Day next month!!!! 

Our colorful shirts of the islands motif people. 


